
OPEN CALL: The Choreographic Platform Austria 2025 is looking for productions 

Following the great success of the Choreographic Platform 2023 in Vienna and St. Pölten, 
the next CPA will take place in Salzburg from November 20 to 23, 2025. We cordially invite 
all dance and performance artists working in Austria to apply with their current 
productions. A jury of five will select between 10 and 13 contributions from the 
submissions to be shown live as part of CPA 2025. 

All professional productions of contemporary choreography produced, co-produced, and 
performed in Austria between January 2023 and December 2024 are eligible for 
submission. This includes the entire spectrum of contemporary dance and performance 
(excluding spoken and musical theater). 

Artists or groups whose submitted piece has been performed by the end of September 
2024 need to submit: 

1) A brief description of the piece including short bio(s) (a total of max. 2 A4 pages) 

2) A video (full length or significant excerpt, no trailers/teasers) 

Artists or groups whose submitted piece has not yet been performed but has a scheduled 
performance date up until December 31, 2024, need to submit: 

1) A brief description of the piece including short bio(s) (a total of max. 2 A4 pages) 

2) Information on the performance date and location 

All applications must be received by September 30, 2024, via email at cpa@choreographic-
platform.at with the subject “Einreichung CPA 2025”. Videos should be provided as 
(private) links to a video platform (Vimeo, YouTube, etc.). 

The jury consists of: Elisabeth Bernroitner (Curator Brunnenpassage & D—Arts Projektbüro 
für Diversität), Angela Glechner (Director SZENE Salzburg), Julia Sahlender (Editor Ö1), 
Elisabeth Schack (Co-Director Drama, Tiroler Landestheater), and Eike Wittrock (Professor 
of Dance Studies, MUK Vienna). The final selection will be made at the beginning of 
February 2025, with performances taking place between November 20 and 23, 2025, in 
Salzburg. 

Further information about the CPA and the CPA online platform with regularly published 
features and continuously updated event highlights can be found at choreographic-
pla8orm.at. 

For any inquiries, please contact: redaktion@choreographic-platform.at  

We look forward to numerous submissions! 

The Team of the Choreographic Platform Austria 


